Saint Anthony Catholic Church

Since 1921

September 8, 2010
To whom it may concern:

For the past 3 years, Saint Anthony Parish has supported the At-risk Children Foundation in Haiti. | am
very satisfied with the progress in which they have made during that time. However, their needs are
great and resources are limited.

| pray that through this grant, you will be able to assist them with securing additional funding for the
future of the children.

Sincerely,

Aores sfongdfe—

Oﬁeverend Jerry Singleton
Pastor

901 Northeast Second Street, Fort Landerdale, Florida 33301- 1699
Phone: 954-463-4614 » Fax: 954-527-5411 e www.saintanthonyfl.org



Church of Saint Maurice

Hunger Program

2851 Stirling Road, Dania Beach, Florida 33312, U.S.A.
Telephone (954) 961-7777

August 20, 2010
To whom it may concern:

The St. Maurice Hunger Program provides funding to 28 projects here in Florida, in the
Caribbean, in Central and South America, and in Asia. The criteria that we use for
funding are: the project must have a serious need for financial support; and the funding
must be used for food and/or water. The At Risk Children’s Foundation is one of our
projects, and we have been providing it with support of $4,000 annually. All our projects
receive annual reviews to assess their needs, and we are very satisfied with the progress
being made by the At Risk Foundation. The need for funding is even greater now due
to the dire conditions in Haiti because of the earthquake. We are very happy to learn that
all of the children are now housed in one location. It is our hope that the foundation will
be able to secure the additional resources that are so desperately needed.

Sincerely,

7]y Eecersnt(

Mary Becconsall, Secretary
The Board of Directors of the St. Maurice Hunger Program



Mary F. Moran
4261 NW 8" Street
Coconut Creek, FL. 33066

August 23,2010

Dear Sir:

I have happily given to At Risk Children Foundation, Inc. due to the immense need
of the orphaned children. My donations have been a struggle for, due to my lack of
current employment. However, because I have evidence and I believe in the
wonderful work ARCF is performing, I have contributed over $3,000.

If humanly possible, I will continue to contribute to save the lives of the orphaned
children of Haiti. I am happy to endorse ARCF should you wish to contact me. For
convenience you may write to me at gypsygal@bellsouth.net.
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Vit
Mary Mo__lém



DR. NORMAN B. CARROLL
627 SW 8 Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33315

August 23, 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

My family and I have been providing support for At Risk Children Foundation, Inc.
in the amount of approximately $15,000 to $20,000 per year for each of the last four
years totaling about $72,000. ARCF has used these funds to give life and care for
120 children in Haiti of whom fifty-eight are orphans. It is noteworthy that ARCF
has also cared for over sixty additional children indirectly. Nine children lost their
lives in the horrific earthquake of January 12, 2010.

We have been greatly impressed with the homes, education, clothing and feeding of
these children accomplished by ARCF. Indeed, these children would not have
survived without ARCF.

Fell free to contact me for full recommendation of ARCF through my above
referenced address or e-mail: nbel(O@bellsouth.net.

l}((' cerely,
PN K A% a L e) /

Dr. Norman Carroll




